




February 5, 2009
MEETING NOTICE
Dear Precinct Committeemen:


Please be advised that the February meeting of the Edwardsville 

Township Democratic Precinct Committeemen has been scheduled for Wednesday, February 11th, 2008.

Although there is not much on the agenda, I thought since we have not met for some time that we would meet informally at Laurie’s at 5:30 PM

after work that evening.


Please RSVP by email regarding your ability to attend. 


I look forward to seeing you there. 





Very truly yours,






William A. Mudge
WAM/smg









